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Dear Mr. Stawick: 

Chicago Mercantile Exchange Inc. ("CME") hereby notifies the Commodity Futures Trading 
Commission that it is modifying the maximum order quantity that may be entered into CME 
Globex via a single order entry in CME Eurodollar futures, Sunday, November 21, 2010, for 
trade date Monday, November 22, 2010. The modifications are being implemented in response 
to customer request as a means to improve order execution efficiency. The maximum order 
quantity information is set forth in ·the CME Globex Price Banding document, which is posted on 
the CME Group Web site at the following address: 

http://www.cmegroup.com/globex/files/PriceBanding.pdf 

The revisions to the price banding document concerning the maximum order quantities appear 
in Note 1 to the Price Banding document and are set forth below, with additions underscored 
and deletions overstruck. 

Note1: The first eight quarterly and serial month expirations and any defined combination which has at least 
the first leg within the front eight quarterly contracts and serial expirations have an order quantity limit of 
0G,GQQ-±2,999 contracts. Outright contracts and combinations whose individual legs are exclusively in the 
last 32 contracts (year three and beyond) are subject to a B,QGQ-S,OOO_contract order limit, as are all CME 
Eurodollar Packs and Bundle orders 

CME certifies that the revisions comply with the Commodity Exchange Act and regulations 
thereunder. 

If you have any questions, please contact Erin Schwartz, Market Regulation, at 312.341.3083 or 
me at 312.648.5422. Please reference CME Submission No. 10-318 in any related 
correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Stephen M. Szarmack 
Regulatory Counsel 


